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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, February 08, 2013 4:04 PM
To: 'Trommer, Bob@Waterboards'
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Public Notifications for USTCF Recommendations for Closure (Claim 6001 / RO269 and 

Claim 5502 / RO403)

Hi Bob, 
Alameda County wanted to followup on the revised Public Notification Lists for the two sites that are out again for public 
notification.  As noted below, Kevin Graves had stated that these would be available through the USTCF.  As noted, these 
are for Claim 6001 / RO269 and Claim 5502 / RO403.   
Would you forward copies of the lists? 
Thanks, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: Trommer, Bob@Waterboards [mailto:Bob.Trommer@waterboards.ca.gov]  
Sent: Monday, October 22, 2012 12:50 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Subject: RE: Public Notifications for USTCF Recommendations for Closure 
 
I have attached the two Public Notification Lists that you requested. 
 

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health [mailto:Mark.Detterman@acgov.org]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 10, 2012 11:14 AM 
To: Trommer, Bob@Waterboards 
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health 
Subject: Public Notifications for USTCF Recommendations for Closure 
 
Hi Bob, 
 
One of the topics discussed last week in the LTCP training session was the lack of documentation of public notifications.  
Kevin Graves stated that we should contact the USTCF to obtain a record of who and what addresses were notified for 
sites the USTCF has recommended for closure.  I am following up on that statement, and since you have been associated 
with these two recommendations, it was judged best to contact you as the most likely to be knowledgeable as to this 
issue.  If this should be forwarded to someone else as more appropriate, please keep us in the loop. 
 
In regards to the two ACEH sites currently recommended for closure (Claim 6001 / RO269 and Claim 5502 / RO403), 
ACEH is requesting a copy of these records.  Thanks for your time on this. 
Regards, 
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Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


